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President’s Corner…

The holidays are quickly approaching, and it seems there is so much to do with
so little time.  We have some pretty exciting things coming up over the next
few months so you surely don’t want to miss out.  We will begin holiday
decorating this year on November 11, and we sure could use a few fun folks to
help.  We are so honored and excited to host the Christmas Mixer for the
Chamber of Commerce this year, and we need to show our guests just how
beautiful and amazing our center is.  All members are invited to attend, so let’s
get the best attendance we can.

Circus Bingo is underway as well and several of our members carpooled to
participate in the grand opening.  If you would like to go and check it out,
please ask Glenda for the address.  It all goes to help the center.  So with all of
the chaos of the holidays, you need to take a little time for some fun during all
the hustle and bustle.
So let’s make your list and check it twice, before Santa decides who’s been
naughty and nice!

1. Reserve a room for your Christmas party at the Silver Center.

2. Buy your New Year’s Eve dance ticket at the Silver Center.

3. Attend the Silver Opry November 17th and December 21st.

4. Get out and Vote November 7th right here at the Silver Center.

5. Attend the Craft Fair to finish off the Christmas list on November 11th.

6. Take pictures of your fur babies with Santa November 17th and 18th.

7. Attend the Christmas mixer at the Silver Center December 14th.

8. Have a joyful Holiday Season!

As you can see, lots of things happening and time is running out.  There are
only 8 more weeks until Christmas! Where has the time gone? Get after that
list and get it done.  If you are having a hard time thinking of a gift for
someone, consider a lunch ticket, Silver Opry ticket, or Friday night dance
ticket as a gift.  It all goes back to helping the center.  I don’t know about you,
but I sure would love to get a lunch ticket to eat at the Silver Center.

One last thing before I close… these are some things I am most thankful for.
Eternal life through Jesus Christ, my wonderful family, my friends, my job.  A
roof over my head, food on the table, clothes to wear.  And certainly my
family at the Silver Center.  Thank you all for the opportunity to serve the
center and for making it so very special.  May God bless you all with a joyful
holiday season.

Sincerely,
Kay Lynn Hawkins
President

The Silver Center will be CLOSED on
Thursday, November 23rd and Friday the 24th to
allow our staff to enjoy Thanksgiving with their

loved ones. Happy Thanksgiving to all!!



The Silver Center is sincerely grateful for the support
of our faithful Business Members.

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center
RE/MAX Professional Realty

KWED
   Texan Renew Hearing Center

Tres Hewell Mortuary

Edward Jones Investments
Guadalupe Regional Medical Center

Pecan County Chiropractic

Seguin Noon Lions

Advanced Hearing Aid Center
First United Bank

Campbell Floors, LTD
Charles Villeneuve Insurance

First Commercial Bank
Guadalupe County Republican Women

Guadalupe County Humane Society
Minigrip LLC

Nesbit Living & Recovery Center
         Pecan Country Chiropractic

Prosperity Design Solutions
Seguin Beauty School

Seguin Gazette-Enterprise
   The Koehler Company
LBHS Alumni Association
Red Carpet Auto Sales

STANDARD

Hello From the Front Office!

November will find the Silver Center buzzing with business!
November 7th is Election Day and this year Guadalupe County
voters can choose which site they would prefer to cast their
ballot at and one of the polling sites is in the Ezell Room right
here at the Silver Center.

We will also be holding our Holiday Craft Fair on November
11th from 10AM - 4PM.  Please come out and see the vendors’
beautiful handmade items and pick up some goodies!

Our November Silver Opry will have a lot of people around
Seguin you may know... Mr. Tom Tebow leads our Opry lineup,
along with Jake Blocker and Albert Green on stage, as well as
our own wonderful Silver Opry Band.  We will be serving Chili,
beans, and hot, sweet cornbread for a hearty supper before the
show.  Supper starts at 6, when the doors open.  A silent auction
begins at 6 and ends around 8 PM.  The Silver Opry stars will
start singing at 7 PM November 16th!  I sure do hope to see
you.

Please come out and join us some day for lunch Monday
through Friday from 11 AM to 1 PM we serve tasty homemade
lunches.  We also deliver delicious meals to Seguin residents
and businesses (if you can please call us with your order before
10AM... or even a day ahead of time...) so that we can get you
on the delivery schedule.  Our meals are all made to order so it
takes time to get your meal prepared and then packaged for
delivery, but we know you will be pleased with the results!

Do you have a super special pooch or kitty in your life?  The
Humane Society and SANTA will be here taking pictures
Friday, November 17th and Saturday, November 18th.  Put your
family in their Christmas finery and bring your favorite pet (on
a leash of course) out to the Silver Center to take a fun picture
with Santa!

The Silver Center will be closed on Thursday, November 23rd
and Friday the 24th to allow our staff to enjoy Thanksgiving
with their loved ones.  However, we WILL have a fabulous
Friday night dance with Bob Appel and his band playing here
the evening of the 24th!  Our doors will be open at 6:30 PM and
the dance starts at 7:30.

I hope you all have a truly Blessed and wonderful Thanksgiving
with your friends and family.  We love you!

Glenda Layton
Executive Director
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"Volunteering creates
a national character in
which the community
and the nation take on
a spirit of compassion,
comradeship and
confidence."  — Brian O'Connell

Our VOLUNTEERS are SUPER STARS and make the
SILVER CENTER shine every day of the week!  Our
VOLUNTEERS donated their time and talent an
astounding 611.5 hours for the month of September.
RSVP VOLUNTEERS hours added up to 143.5 hours
and our regular VOLUNTEERS worked a total of 468
hours.  Blue-ribbon work VOLUNTEERS!
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November Word Scramble
ATUABNDN            __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

GLCANRKCI           __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

ABTNIIHRENG      __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

GFNRIOG                 __ __ __ __ __ __ __

SEANSLAO              __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

RWDUSONO            __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

YOSOKP                   __ __ __ __ __ __

LNFNLEA                 __ __ __ __ __ __ __

ZBERYE                    __ __ __ __ __ __

VTDAEHRES            __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __



Our Friday Night Dances are really a lot of fun and a wonderful opportunity to mingle with friends and dance
the night away. The bands are top notch, so if you don’t care to dance, just come to listen to the music!
PLEASE NOTE: The doors no longer open at 6:00 pm…they open at 6:30 pm. BYOB is no longer permitted
due to insurance exclusions.

2017 Silver Center Friday Night Dance Schedule
            Doors open at 6:30pm     Dance 7:30 - 11:00 pm

Nov 3 Two Way Street
    10 Most Wanted Band
    17 Charles & The Fabulous 4
    24 Bob Appel

Dec      1 Wrangler Country
      8 The Countrymen
    15 Bob Appel
    22 Glen Collins & The Alibis
    29 No Dance
    31 Two Way Street
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The Seguin Silver Needlers will
meet Monday, November 27th at 1:00.  The
location is the Silver Center.  We will be planning
our Christmas Party & cutting out fleece wheel
chair blankets for Veterans.  All are welcome.  For
more information, please call Marie @ 830-386-
0962.

November
WORD SCRAMBLE

ANSWERS

ABUNDANT
CRACKLING

HIBERNATING
FORGING

SEASONAL
WONDROUS

SPOOKY
FLANNEL
BREEZY

HARVESTED



Many older adults are looking for a gentle,
low-impact exercise program that helps them
stay active and improves muscle strength,
flexibility and balance. TAI CHI fits the bill!

The benefits include, but are not limited to,
helping with arthritis pain, reducing blood
pressure, reducing stress and depression,
and helping reduce bone loss in
menopausal women. Tai Chi is a
phenomenal exercise, and it all started with
the ancient Chinese!

Join us at the Silver Center on Mondays at
9:00 am. It is only $1.00 per class. Hope to
see you there.

BIRTHDAY BINGO

On Friday, November 3, 2017,
starting at 1:00 PM, you are
invited to join us to celebrate
our November birthdays with
gifts, cake, and bingo!  Heart to
Heart Hospice and Guadalupe
Valley Nursing Canter are sponsoring this
special event.  We have a lot  of fun, so join us
for our October HAPPY BIRTHDAY
CELEBRATION.  All members are invited!

THRIFT STORE HOURS!
The Thrift Store will be open on Monday and
Friday ONLY from 9:00 am - 4:00 pm.

Stop by and see what we have to offer!  We are
accepting donations too!
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STAY ACTIVE WITH TAI CHI

David Dowell     11/8
Linda Fritz      11/8
Joan Griffin     11/11
Judy White      11/11
Judy Price      11/12
Harold Bogisch    11/15
Christine Cloughly    11/16
Claude Palmer     11/16
Robert Sebesta     11/16
Leroy Dietert      11/19
Shirley Hand     11/19
Gloria Vanderwarker   11/21
Nancie  Gonzales    11/25
Alice Wahl      11/25
Mary Styblo     11/26
Karen Huff      11/27
Connie Schade     11/27



Memorial in Honor of:

__________________________________________

Send Acknowledgement to:

Name: _____________________________________

Address ___________________________________

City _______________________________________

State/Zip ___________________________________

Memorial from:

Name: _____________________________________

Address: ___________________________________

City: _______________________________________

State/Zip: __________________________________
Thank you for the remembrance.

The Silver Center
510 E. Court

Seguin, Texas 78155

Tres Hewell Mortuary, Inc.
Family Owned and Operated

Tres Hewell, President

P.O. Box 820
165 Tor Drive
Seguin, Texas 78156

Phone: (830) 549-5912
Fax: (830) 549-5918
Cell: (830) 660-5809

www.treshewell.com

Are you looking
for a hot, fresh,
well-balanced
meal?  The Silver
Center serves a
delicious lunch

from 11 am to 1 pm
Monday through Friday, and the prices are great!
Everyday something new is served such as Chicken
Enchiladas, Meatloaf, Fish and Shrimp, and Salisbury
Steak. With the entree you get two sides, a salad, roll,
dessert and brewed tea or coffee.  You can’t beat that!
Sandwiches, soups, and lunch salads are also offered. Join
us at the Silver Center for a
yummy lunch and some great
fellowship!
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*** Note that any
memorials received after
we go to press will be in the next month's
newsletter.

In Memory of:  Lonnie Mosley
            By:         Jane Donegan

In Memory of:   Clara Kallies
            By:        Evelyn Neumann

The UPS Store 5148
562 S. Hwy 123 Bypass

Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-8717

www.theupsstorelocal.com/5148

Stop by The UPS Store 5148
Mention this ad and receive

10% off your purchase
(Excludes USPS Postal Services)

We are your printing and shipping experts!



Resort Style Living in a Skilled
Nursing and Rehab facility.

We are the ONLY
4-Star Rated facility

In Seguin by
Center for Medicare Services!

Come and see why!

1339 Eastwood Drive
Seguin, TX 78155

830-379-3900
www.remarkablehealthcare.net

• Large Apartments/3 floor plans to choose from
• Selective menu at all meals
• Daily Activities
• Loving Competent Care
• Family Owned and Operated

www.SeguinAssistedLiving.com
226 Preston Dr., Seguin, Texas 78155

Call Karen Taylor or Lindsey Taylor to schedule your tour today!
(830) 379-8882

License #050604
“Look to Seguin Assisted Living for a Carefree Future”
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Registered Nurse Case Managers eval-

uate your medical needs and develop

a“plan of care” (in coordination with your

physician and insurance) that will include

one or more of the following services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

www.advancedhomehealthservices.com

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

Registered Nurse Case Managers
evaluate your medical needs and
develop a “plan of care” (in coordination
with your physician and insurance) that
will include one of more of the following
services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy
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Serving Comal, Guadalupe, & Hays counties.
830.629.0509

Senior Home Care

We provide home care
solutions to better meet the
needs of our clients and
bring positive changes to
their lives.

Personal Care Meal Preparation Transportation Housekeeping

Same Day Service Caregiver Introduction 24 hour Availability All Inclusive Pricing
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Thursday, November 9
11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center and
Heart to Heart Hospice  are
sponsoring this fun Lunch and Learn.
You're So Crafty will present "Fun Christmas Crafts."
Perfect timing for this topic.  Please  join us for a hot
lunch and some lovely craft making ideas.  Call 830-
303-6612 for a seat and lunch.

Thursday, November 16
11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Hope Hospice and Remarkable Healthcare sponsor this
Lunch and Learn. The topic is "Levels of Care in
Healthcare."  I am sure we have all had loved ones in
this situation and would like to know more.  Come with
questions.  Call 830-303-6612 to reserve your seat and
a tasty hot lunch!

FIND YOUR NAME

A member’s scrambled name is in the
newsletter each month. If it is your name, call
the Silver Center at 303-6612 and receive a
free coupon of your choice.

YRO ELRBTA

BLOOD PRESSURE CHECKS

Windsor Nursing and Rehabilitation Center of
Seguin offers free blood pressure checks at the
Silver Center on Wednesdays from 11:00 AM
-1:00 PM.

Nesbit Nursing and Rehab will be checking
blood pressure and blood sugar on Tuesdays  at
the Silver Center from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM.
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 Tickle Your Funny Bone!

Q. #1. In which battle did Napoleon die?
Student's answer:  His last battle.

Q. #2.  Where was the Declaration of Independence signed?
Student's answer:  At the bottom of the page.

Q. #3.  River Ravi flows in which state?
Student's answer:  Liquid.

Q. #4. What is the main reason for divorce?
Student's answer:  Marriage.

Q. #5.  What is the main reason for failure?
Student's answer:  Exams.

Q. #6.  What can you never eat for breakfast?
Student's answer:  Lunch and dinner.

Q. #7. What looks like half an apple?
Student's answer:  the other half.

Q. #8.  If you throw a red stone into a blue sea what will happen?
Student's answer:  Wet.

Q. #9.  How can a man go eight days without sleeping?
Student's answer:  No problem.  He sleeps at night.

Q. #10.  How can you lift an elephant with one hand?
Student's answer:  Elephants don't have hands.

Q. #11.  If you had three apples and 4 oranges in one hand and four apples and three
              oranges in the other hand, what would you have?
Student's answer:  Very large hands.

Q. #12.  If it took eight men ten hours to build a wall, how long would it take four men to
               build it?
Student's answer:  No time at all.  The wall is already built.

Q #13.  How can you drop a raw egg onto a concrete floor without cracking it?
Student's answer:  Anyway you want.  Concrete floors are very hard to crack.

The student got a zero on his test.  I would have given him 100%.  Each answer is grammatically correct and funny
too.  The teacher has no sense of humor!  Share the cheer!  Let's be happy while we are here!

Bad Advice:
Two good friends, Billy Bob and Luther, were talking one afternoon, when Billy Bob tells Luther, "Ya know, I
reckon I'm 'bout ready for a vacation.  Only this year I'm gonna do it a little different!  The last few years, I took
your advice about where to go.  Three years ago, you said I ought to go to Hawaii.  I went to Hawaii and Earline
got pregnant.  Then two years ago, you told me to go to the Bahamas, and Earline got pregnant again.  Last year
you suggested that I go to Tahiti and darned if Earline didn't get pregnant again."  Luther asks Billy Bob, "So
what you gonna do this year that's different?  Billy Bob says, "This year I'm taking Earline with me."

I once read that insanity is hereditary---You get it from your children!



Death By Chocolate

1 box fudge brownie mix, 13" X 9" size

6 oz. instant chocolate pudding

8 oz. non-dairy whipped topping thawed

6 toffee bars, crushed

Prepare brownie mix according to package instructions, and bake as directed.  Cool completely.  Prepare pudding as
directed on box and set aside.  Once brownies have cooled, cut into small chunks.  In a trifle bowl, place half the
brownie chunks on the bottom.  Layer with half the pudding mixture, half whipped topping , and half crushed toffee
bars.  Repeat layers again starting with the rest of the brownie chunks, pudding, whipped topping, and toffee bars.
Keep chilled until ready to serve.  This is a very good dessert, as well as being quick and easy.  ENJOY!



The Silver Center is
working with Collette
Tours for some fantastic
trips in 2017!

There is still time to book
for following two tours:
The Best of Eastern
Canada and the Colors of England. Please call Glenda
or Tammy at 830-303-6612 for more information on
these two tours or come by the center.  There is a flyer
that talks about these tours.

Do you ask people to repeat?

Do you miss out on the
    punchline of jokes?

Does your family complain
the TV is too loud?

Do you answer yes without
knowing the question?

Do you need to see someone’s
    face to hear them?

If your answer is yes to 2 or
more questions, call today to
schedule a FREE hearing
screening!

Your Hearing Health is
Important!

We service all makes
and models of

hearing devices!

(830)  399-4195

628 N. Hwy 123 Bypass, Ste. 2
Seguin, Texas 78155

www.texanhearingcenter.com
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Su Casa Cafe
Tex-Mex Cuisine

Great food! Great environment!

Special every day 11:00 to 3:00

Come see us and enjoy
good free chips and salsa!

1142 E. Kingsbury St., Seguin, TX
830-379-2161

6:30 AM to 3:00 PM
Fridays 6:30 AM to 9:00 PM

* Skilled Nursing Care
* Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapies
* Rehabilitation available up to 6 days a week
* Stroke Rehabilitation
* Complex wound care
* Tracheostomy care
* E-stim, Vital-stim & Ultrasound
* Wii-abilitation
* Delicious meals

THE HEIGHTS
OF GONZALES

701 North Sarah DeWitt
Gonzales, Texas 78629
Phone: 830-672-4530

Fax: 830-672-4543
www.TheHeights

COUNTRY CARE MANOR
REHABILITATION & LONG TERM CARE

2736 fm 775
Lavernia, Texas 78121
Phone: 830-779-2355

Fax: 830-779-5503
www.CountryCare.com

Our care makes the difference.
Our heart makes it home
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The Silver Center Opry is BACK!!

Please mark your calendars for Thursday, November 16,
2017 at 7:00 PM.   Mr. Tom Tebow leads our Opry lineup,
along with Jake Blocker and Albert Green on stage, as well
as our own wonderful Silver Opry Band!

We will be serving Chili, beans, and hot, sweet cornbread for
a hearty supper before the show.  Supper starts at 6, when the
doors open.  A silent auction begins at 6 and ends around 8
PM.    We always have great local talent and a really good
time.  Please join us for a night of fellowship, music, and
dancing!

We are looking for items that we can use for the Silver Opry's
SILENT AUCTION.  The proceeds benefit the Silver Center,
so consider donating an auction item.  It can be a beautiful
potted plant, homemade candy, cookies, or a cake from your
kitchen.  If you crochet, maybe a baby afghan or table topper.
The sky is the limit.  Contact Glenda, 830-303-6612, with a
donation.
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Silver Center Opry
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If you would like to reserve the Silver Center for your
Christmas party, please contact Glenda as soon as
possible!   The party rooms fill up fast!  Call 830-303-
6612 to reserve your spot.

We also do outside catering, so if you are having a
party in your home and want US to do the cooking, so
you can enjoy your party, just let us know what you'd
like to serve and let's sit down with our Chef Christie
to make your party special...!

New Year's Eve, December 31, Two Way Street will be playing from
8-12:30 PM.  Reserved tickets on sale for $15 each. Come out and
enjoy Tamales, Black-eyed peas, and champagne at midnight and
ring in the NEW YEAR with us at The Silver Center!  Please
purchase your tickets early!



SILVER STAR
Gay Lynn Olsovsky

Meet our November Silver Star, Gay Lynn Olsovsky.  It might be a bit hard
catching up with her though, because she is one busy lady!  Gay Lynn is on the
Board of Directors as the Treasurer of the Silver Center.  She is also the chairman
for a new event called Circus Bingo 4.0.  In some capacity, Gay Lynn has been a
volunteer at the Silver Center for at least 3 years.  Outside the center, her volunteer
duties include Ambassador for the Seguin Chamber of Commerce.  She has also
been the Director for the past 20 years for the Guadalupe Fair Association and the
past President. The Guadalupe County Youth Show is blessed to have Gay Lynn as
a board member.  Have you heard of "Bras For a Cause"?  Yep, she also helps with

that event.  On top of all her volunteer work, she has been a full time employee at the Seguin Gazette for 37
years!

Now you may be asking yourself, "Why would she volunteer so much with a full time job AND a family?"
Gay Lynn says she likes doing things for her community.  It gives her pleasure!  She enjoys seeing the
smiles on people's faces when she does something nice for them or reaches out to them.  Bottom line, Gay
Lynn likes giving back to a community she was born and raised in and a community that has given so much
to her.

Gay Lynn's maiden name is Schraub.  She met and married Teddy Olsovsky 37 years ago. They recently
built a house on her family’s homestead where they raise cattle and farm the land.  Gay Lynn and her
husband  attend Christ Lutheran Church of Elm Creek and have been members there for many years. In
addition, Gay Lynn serves on the Altar Guild at her church.

The two of them have two daughters.  Their oldest is Sarah Louque.  She is married to Jeremy.  The two of
them blessed Gay Lynn and Teddy with three grandchildren: Casey, Tyler, and Haylee.  Her youngest
daughter is Paula Lorton and she is married to Jonathon.  Gay Lynn and Teddy enjoy their children and
grandchildren very much.

It is obvious that Gay Lynn loves life.  She has an optimistic view of the world around her and the people
who live in that world.  She is a happy, humble woman and if you ever are around the Silver Center, you
may run into our newest Silver Star - Gay Lynn Olsovsky.
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Goetz Funeral Home
Guadalupe Valley Memorial Park

Public Open Forum on Death Related Topics:

It’s difficult to talk about death or dying, but we all will need to do
it at some point in our lives.  We need to feel the freedom to talk to
others about our questions, our concerns, our experiences, and
learn from each other.

Question of the Month:
 Is embalming required by law in the state of Texas?

Answer:
     No, embalming is not required by law in the state of Texas;
although it may be suggested depending on the type of funeral
service you select.  If a family selects funeral services such as,
Direct Cremation or Immediate Burial, it does not require
embalming.

We encourage you to ask us those questions that may be weighing
over your heads; and you may submit your questions to the
following:

Marina P. Reyna
Funeral Director/Embalmer ~ Goetz Funeral Home

marina.reyna@dignitymemorial.com
     713 N. Austin Street -Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-2313

GAMES AND FUN!
Sounds like a great night out for family and friends, doesn’t it? On every 2nd
Tuesday, The Silver Center is having a GROUP GAME NIGHT. Doors open at
6 pm and close at 8:30 pm. The cost: $2.00 per person for members and $2.50
per person for non-members.

Here are the Rules:

1) You must have a group. You cannot join a group when you get here.

2) When you call (830-303-6612) to reserve your space, give a head count of the people in your party so that a table
can be set up for your group.

3) Call by Thursday, November 2. Be sure to call the Thursday before game day to reserve your spot!

4) Bring your own cards, game pieces, or whatever you need for your game.

5) Bunco, Bridge, Poker, Mahjongg, Pinochle, or any other game is okay by us.

6) Must clean your own area/space before you leave at 8:30 pm.

Sound like fun? Well it is, and it is also a wonderful time to play and relax with your family and friends. Please join us and
don’t forget to call for your reservation!
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We’ll hold your hand
with all our heart.


